
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
                                             

   

It’s Harvest Time and I would like to thank all those who took part in our special fund raising for Brazil 
and Sierra Leone this week. The children looked very Autumnal in their orange, yellow and brown outfits 

today! A special thank you to the Ethos group, for leading our school Harvest worship and creating 
posters, fruit kebabs and the “egg” competition to help raise funds to support the Bishop’s Harvest 

appeal. In Brazil, Christian Aid is working with the Quilombola people to 
equip them with a factory that will enable them to achieve a better price for 

their harvest of Brazil Nuts. In Sierra Leone the KIK project is empowering 
children orphaned by the Ebola disease with farming and life skills.  

Please come along to the St Christopher’s Harvest Celebration at 9:30am on Sunday 14th October. 
 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 
 Congratulations to Freddie in Y2, who won my special award, last week. Freddie has been noticed for using good manners and 
showing some “grown up” respectful behaviour this term and we are very proud of him. Keep shining Freddie.  

 

Reminder - Bog Eyed Jog     
A reminder that The Bog-Eyed Jog is to take place on Wednesday 17th October at 9:20am. Please send in 
 completed sponsor forms with your child on Wednesday. Many thanks for your generosity. All PTA funds  
are spent to enrich the children’s education and life experiences. 

 

Admissions Arrangements for 2020-2021 
Admission Arrangements for children starting school in September 2020 are currently under consultation 
by the governing body. You can read these on the school website or ask for a paper copy from the school office. 

 

Privacy Notice 
The Privacy Notice for school has been updated again in order to remain fully compliant with  
latest GDPR requirements. This is available for you to read in school and on the website.  

 

 Paperless Newsletters 
A reminder that this week’s newsletter is the last one to be sent home to every family as a paper 
 copy. There will be no newsletters next week as this will be the last week of the half term. The next 
 newsletter (Friday 2nd November) will be sent out electronically using Parent Pay accounts and will 
 also be available on the school website as usual. You can request a paper copy from the school office 

 if required.               Thank you for your support this half term,   C M S eagrave 
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Many Congratulations to the school football team who won first prize in the Small 
School Football competition last Thursday. They also came 2nd overall out of 36 

Preston schools. This is an incredible achievement. I have received an email from the 
School’s Director of Sport who explained, 

 “They were playing against schools who had 3 times as many kids to choose from, 
they did a great job.”  
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